
Curriculum/TAG Committee – December 5, 2023 
 

The Curriculum/TAG Committee met on December 5, 2023.  Mr. Masopust and Mr. Lappe presented a 

proposal for an interactive simulation program for the Participation in Government classes.  Mr. Masopust 

shared an update regarding possible new dual enrollment courses that the high school would offer for the 

2024-2025 school year.  The committee received an update on how the ELA +1 model is working in grade 4 

from Mrs. Jennings, Mrs. Warren and Mrs. DeAgostino.  Mr. White gave an update on the author’s day 

activities and dates.  He also provided an update on computer-based testing for the 3-8 State Assessments.  

The next meeting is scheduled for February 6, 2024, at 3:30 p.m. in high school room 102. 

 
 

 


